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Subject Campus Announcements - Week of 10/15/01

Campus Announcements for the week of October 15, 2001

1. New Faculty Reception

2. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series -
Careers in Corporate R and D.

3. University Orchestra Concert, Tuesday, October 30, 8 pm at the
Staller Center for the Arts

4. Octoberfest at the University Club

5. Computer Music Concert on Sunday, October 28, 8 pm at the
Staller Center - Free!

6. The Division of Student Affairs Newsletter, The Advocate, is
Available Online for Your Reading Pleasure!

7. Wednesday 10/17 and Thursday 10/18. Sander Gilman: 'Cut What
Off' A Hundred Years of Aesthetic Surgery and Psychiatry.

8. CELT Workshop:

Evaluating Writing AND Handling the Paper Load with Anne
Beaufort, Thursday, October 18th, 11:00am - 12:00pm at CELT

9. CELT Workshop:

'Personalizing High Enrollment Classes' facilitated by Tom Liao,
Distinguished Teaching Professor

10. Women in Technology: Young Women at the Crossroads

11. November is Diversity of Lifestyles and Relationships

Month! Submit Program Ideas and Become Eligible for a $500.00

Program Grant!

12. CELT Seminar
Topics in Learning and Teaching, Fall 2001

13. Living World Public Lecture Series

14. ECOLOGY AND EVOLUTION SEMINAR

15. BREAST CANCER GROUP VISITS

16. Sharp 2040 Copier for Sale

17. Athletic Hall of Fame Induction Banquet
18. Stony Brook Union Crafts Center Sale

19. S.B.UNION ART GALLERY PRESENTS: UNSEEN AMERICA. Opening



Reception 10/16 7 - 9 pm.
20. NEW Blackboard Workshops for Faculty, Staff and TA's

21. Music in Memoriam, 18 Ocotber 2001, 4:30 p.m., Recital Hall,
Staller Center

22. New Campus Child Care Center OPEN and ENROLLING!

23. Staller Center Special Offer For Faculty and Staff

1. New Faculty Reception

If you are a faculty member new to Stony Brook, please join us on
Wednesday, October 24, from 12 to 2p.m., to meet the Vice
President of Research, the Vice President for Advancement and
Executive Director of the Stony Brook Foundation, and the
directors of the offices reporting to the Vice President for
Research. These offices manage key functions of sponsored
research support, from the initiation of the proposal through to
the final expenditure on the award, as well as the disclosure or
licensing of inventions and fostering of industry collaboration
and new enterprise development. If you plan to pursue sponsored
research activity, particularly if it may involve human or animal
subjects, we especially urge you to attend and meet the folks who
will be facilitating your endeavors. A light lunch will be
served. For more information please call Kris Duryea at 2-9347 or
email kduryeal@notes.cc.sunysb.edu.

http://www.research.sunysb.edu/research/ovpr.html

Submitted by: Kristina Duryea/Res

2. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series -
Careers in Corporate R and D.

Careers in Corporate R & D. Wednesday, November 7, 2001. 5 ? 7
pm. Atkins Learning Center, HSC. Guest speaker ? Bob Larson,
Ph.D. Associate Director, BioPharmaceuticals. Pall Corporation.
He has more than 10 years of academic research experience
including Characterization of Legionnaire's Disease, oncogenic
transgenics, and plasmid delivery systems and more than 13 years
of experience in industrial research Dr. Larson's extensive
experience in academic and corporate research will provide
graduate students with a realistic insight and perspective into
"corporate" bench work. Complete details on the seminar series
can be found on http://www.biotech.sunysb.edu/news.html#seminar

Submitted by: Angeline Judex

3. University Orchestra Concert, Tuesday, October 30, 8 pm at the
Staller Center for the Arts

The Stony Brook University Orchestra, with Music Director and
Conductor, Susan Deaver, performs Benjamin Britten's "Simple



Symphony", Camille Saint-Saens' Danse Bacchanale from "Samson and
Dalila", and Antonin Dvorak's "Symphony No. 8 in G Major", Op.
88. Dr. Deaver is well-known to Long Island audiences as
Conductor and Music Director of the North Shore Symphony
Orchestra since 1990 and the C. W. Post Orchestra since 1981.
Tickets can be obtained at the Staller Center box office at
632-ARTS ($8 general admission; $4 students, seniors, USB
faculty/staff).

http://www.sunysb.edu/music

Submitted by: Robin Pouler-Mcgrath/CAS

4. Octoberfest at the University Club
Wednesday, October 17, 200, 12:00 noon-2:00pm

Buffet will include assorted bread and rolls, waldorf salad, warm
German potato salad, sliced grilled kielbasa with mustard relish,
sauerbraten with homemade dumplings, oven roasted loin of pork
with sweet vidalia onion sauce, pierogies with sauteed onions and
sour cream, braised sweet and sour red cabbage, potato pancakes
with apple chutney, black forest cake with black cherry sauce,
coffee, tea and beverage, complimentary glass of hot apple cider.
$10.95 per person plus tax and gratuity.

Live music for your dining pleasure.

For reservations, please call Lana at 632-7069.

The University Club is located on the second floor of the
Chemistry Building.

http://www.campusdining.org

Submitted by: Angela Agnello/FSA

5. Computer Music Concert on Sunday, October 28, 8 pm at the
Staller Center - Free!

Enter the twenty-first century of sound and join us for an
evening of music created by computers, synthesizers, drum
machines, and humans. This year's concert will feature the
creative talents of composers and performers who live and work on
Long Island. Tape pieces by Jason Hanley, Gregory Pfeiffer,
Joseph Auner and Chris Brady use computers to manipulate sounds
such as electric guitar, clarinet, cars, and voice and warp them
into throbbing three-dimensional sonic landscapes that can be
hypnotic, exhilarating, and frightening. David Hurtgen will
perform his piece "Hypnogog" with his Electric chamber trio
consisting of electric violin, electric guitar, and percussion.
This year's guest composer is Herbert Deutsch from Hofstra
University who will perform his "Jazz Images, Worksong and
Blues," the first composition ever made on a Moog Synthesizer.
Come hear all of this and more, including electronic music
combined with video images.

Submitted by: Robin Pouler-Mcgrath/CAS



6. The Division of Student Affairs Newsletter, The Advocate, is
Available Online for Your Reading Pleasure!

The Fall 2001 edition of the Advocate Newsletter is available for
your reading pleasure online at the following address:

http://www.sunysb.edu/stuaff/advocate/fall0l/index.html

The Advocate serves as the official newsletter and premiere
publication for the Division of Student Affairs at Stony

Brook. The newsletter is published two times per year and is an
opportunity to learn about recent or upcoming Student Affairs
events, departmental recognitions/awards; program or service
highlights, student/staff accomplishments and any noteworthy news
from the various Student Affairs departments.

The newsletter is unique in that it is primarily a Web-based
publication. Each month you can receive an Advocate

"teaser" sheet by mail which contains a headline story on the
front page and a back page summary of items featured in the
current edition and only available at our new and improved
Website.

http://www.sunysb.edu/stuaff/advocate/fall0l/index.html

Submitted by: Lisa Montgomery/OSA

7. Wednesday 10/17 and Thursday 10/18. Sander Gilman: 'Cut What
Off' A Hundred Years of Aesthetic Surgery and Psychiatry.

Both lecture and seminar will take place at the HISB: the lecture
on Wednesday, October 17th at 4:30 p.m., and the seminar on
Thursday, October 18th at 10:30 a.m.

Dr. Gilman's lecture and seminar will concern ideas of mental and
physical pathology in the new millennium. Addressing the close
and complex relationship among ideas of stigma, stereotyping, and
self-representation in defining illness and health, the talk will
focus on the gradual evolution of the meaning of the body as an
object to be reshaped within surgery and psychiatry from the
1880s to the present.

SG is a distinguished professor of the Liberal Arts and Medicine
at the University of Illinois in Chicag. A cultural and literary
historian and author or editor of over sixty books. He has been
president of the Modern Language Association and a Guggenheim
Fellow.

http://www.sunysb.edu/humanities/index.html

Submitted by: Deborah Gilbert/GST

8. CELT Workshop:



Evaluating Writing AND Handling the Paper Load with Anne
Beaufort, Thursday, October 18th, 11:00am - 12:00pm at CELT

Do you sometimes feel the time you spend giving written comments
on students? writing isn't leading students to improve their
writing as much as you'd wish? Do you spend a lot of time(and red
ink) marking students? grammatical errors, only to find they keep
making the same mistakes in subsequent papers? Or do you avoid
giving writing assignments because of the time-intensive task of
reading and grading them? In this workshop, we'll examine the
research on teacher comments on student writing as a pedagogical
tool and discuss strategies for giving feedback on student
writing that are effective and efficient uses of your time. We'll
also examine the rhetoric of teacher comments to see what signals
we send to students by our words. If at all possible, bring a
sample student paper that you have written comments on. For more
information and to register please go to www.celt.sunysb.edu.

Submitted by: Rita Reagan-Redko/Prov

9. CELT Workshop:
'Personalizing High Enrollment Classes' facilitated by Tom Liao,
Distinguished Teaching Professor

This interactive workshop will focus on pedagogical techniques
for addressing students in classes of enrollments between 50 to
150 students. The learner-centered techniques that will be
explored include those related to: Active Learning, Learning How
to Learn, Assessment as a Learning Tool, Written and Oral
expression, and Individualized Responses to Questions. Specific
examples used with students in the EST 320 course will be shared.
This workshop will be held at CELT, Melville Library room E1337
on Tuesday, October 23rd at 11:30am. To register please go to
www.celt.sunysb.edu.

Submitted by: Rita Reagan-Redko/Prov

10. Women in Technology: Young Women at the Crossroads

All members of the university community are invited to a
discussion on Women in Technological Fields at 7pm on Wednesday
October 17th in the SAC Auditorium. The series is hosted by the
WISE Program and sponsored by Citigroup Corporate and Investment
Bank, featuring speakers from Citigroup Corporation. Mary
Ekmalian, the director of Electronic Banking Systems Development,
Stacey Miller, the Senior Vice President of International Stock
Plans, and Hillary Gal, the director of Retail Manages Account
and Marketing and Data Warehouse systems will speak at the event.
These women have risen through the ranks at Citigroup, and will
share their experiences. Attendees are encouraged to come with
questions for the speakers. Light refreshments will be served. If
you are interested in attending this event, please RSVP to the
WISE Office at projectwise@notes.cc.sunysb.edu before October
17th.

Submitted by: Meredith Knight/CAS



11. November is Diversity of Lifestyles and Relationships
Month! Submit Program Ideas and Become Eligible for a $500.00
Program Grant!

The Committee to Celebrate Diversity welcomes your participation

in the University's Diversity Calendar Program. The goal of this

program is to increase understanding and appreciation of the rich
diversity present within the Stony Brook community. All accepted

programs receive FREE CAMPUS-WIDE PUBLICITY by being published on
the University's monthly Diversity Calendar and becomes eligible

to win a $500.00 PROGRAM GRANT!!

Many campus groups have received thousands of dollars of
programming support by submitting great program ideas for
inclusion on the calendar. The more programs you submit, the
greater your chances for winning funding support for future
programs. Faculty, staff, and student groups are encouraged to
submit. More information is availabe at the following website.

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Pres/diversity.nsf

Submitted by: Lisa Montgomery/OSA

12. CELT Seminar
Topics in Learning and Teaching, Fall 2001

Description : CELT invites faculty to suggest topics for small
group meetings that could occur over a semester or a year on
current topics in learning and teaching that might be of interest
to several people. As a first topic in this series, David
Ferguson, Director of CELT, would like to see if other people
might be interested in forming a small reading/discussion group
to discuss the book "How People Learn: Brain,Mind,Experience,and
School." The book was published by the National Research Council
in 1999. In addition to reviewing relevant research on cognitive
science and neuroscience, the book explores the implications of
such work for learning and teaching in a variey of settings. If
you are interested in being a part of a small group that will
meet occasionally over this semester and perhaps into next
semester, please e-mail David Ferguson at
celt@notes.cc.sunysb.edu to let him know your interest.

http://www.celt.sunysb.edu

Submitted by: Rita Reagan-Redko/Prov

13. Living World Public Lecture Series

Sponsored by Ecology and Evolution Department

Dr. John Waldman, Hudson River Foundation, will speak on:
Environmental Recovery of New York Harbor

When: Friday, October 19, 2001

Where: ESS Lecture Theater (Room 001, ESS Building)



Time: 7:30 P.M.

Dr. Waldman, Fisheries Biologist, Author, and Research Associate
of the Hudson River Foundation will speak on the remarkable
environmental recovery of New York Harbor in recent decades and
will tell us fascinating stories of the biological history of New
York Harbor.

http://life.bio.sunysb.edu/marinebio/living world

Submitted by: Gwendolyn Luke/CAS

14. ECOLOGY AND EVOLUTION SEMINAR

Ecology and Evolution Seminar
Wednesday, October 17, 2001 - 3:30 P.M.
Earth and Space Sciences

Hanson Seminar Room

Room 123

"EVOLUTION IN COMPLEX ENVIRONMENTS"

Dr. Daniel Dykhuizen
Department of Ecology and Evolution
SUNY at Stony Brook

If you need a disability-related accommodation, please call:
The Dept. of Ecology and Evolution at (631) 632-8600

Submitted by: Marilyn Pakarklis/CAS

15. BREAST CANCER GROUP VISITS

The Division of Wellness and Chronic Illness will be conducting
two group visits for patients with breast cancer. These visits
will involve a brief, individual evaluation followed by group
sessions on nutrition (whole foods, supplements) and mind/body
medicine (meditation, imagery, prayer).

These series of two group visits will be on Wednesday, October
24th and October 30th from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. at 33 Research Way
in Stony Brook Technology Park. Most insurance plans accepted
with the appropriate co-pay. For those without insurance, the
cost of both sessions will be $80.00 per person payable at the
time of registration.

For questions and to register for these group visits, please call
631.444.9815.

Since each session can accommodate only 15 people please register
as soon as possible.

Submitted by: Marion Hollinger/UHMC



16. Sharp 2040 Copier for Sale

The Pathology Dept. is selling their Sharp 2040 copier (staple &
bin sorter, extra toner included) for $1,800. Original price:
$6,500.

Approximately 3 years old and in good working condition. Can use
state funds to purchase. For further info, contact Andrea or
Mary at 4-3000.

Submitted by: Andrea Schmidt/UHMC

17. Athletic Hall of Fame Induction Banquet

You are invited to the 2001 Athletic Hall of Fame Induction
Bangquet Saturday, October 20th Cocktails at 6:00 pm, Induction
Banquet at 7:00 pm in the Indoor Sports Complex Atrium.

2001 Hall of Fame Inductees

Katie Browngardt Renna '91 Women's Basketball
Bjorn Hansen '85 Men's Swimming

Dec McMullen '82-'95 Women's Basketball Coach
Robert Serratore '92 Men's Lacrosse

The cost of the banquet is $75.00 per person, checks can be made
payable to Stony Brook Athletic Hall of Fame. Please RSVP by
Wednesday, October 17th. For more information please contact
Jessica Biegaj, 632-4576, Jessica.Biegaj@sunysb.edu

Submitted by: Jessica Biegaj/CAS

18. Stony Brook Union Crafts Center Sale

Pottery and Plants sale, Wednesday, October 17, in the Stony
Brook Union Building Lobby 10 am - 7 pm. Come see and buy.

Submitted by: Marcia Weiner/CAS

19. S.B.UNION ART GALLERY PRESENTS: UNSEEN AMERICA. Opening
Reception 10/16 7 - 9 pm.

SB Union Art Gallery Exhibition 10/15 - 10/31/2001. Hours 12
noon - 4 pm, or by appointment. For more inforamtion contact
Marcia Wiener at 2-6820.

Submitted by: Mildred Thurston/OSA

20. NEW Blackboard Workshops for Faculty, Staff and TA's

Instructional Computing & CELT will be offering several
blackboard workshops during the Month of October.



New sessions include: Creating PDF Files & Scanning Images.

For description of sessions, look
at: http://www.learnteach.sunysb.edu/workshops.htm

To register for a session, please click on the following link:
http://www.sinc.sunysb.edu/Ic/Classes/

Submitted by: Diana Voss/DoIT

21. Music in Memoriam, 18 Ocotber 2001, 4:30 p.m., Recital Hall,
Staller Center

A Musical Offerring for our Times: Remembrance, Understanding,
Hope

The students and faculty of the Department of Music offer an hour
of music as opportunity for the Stony Brook community to remember
those taken from us, to foster understanding of difference, and
to encourage feelings of hope. Please join us in this free
concert.

Submitted by: Judith Lochhead/CAS

22 . New Campus Child Care Center OPEN and ENROLLING!

The opening of our new child care facility on South Road enables
us to open our wait list to new families. At this time we are
actively enrolling children aged 2 to 12 months, 3,4 and 5 year
olds and children grades K thru 2 for after school care. We are
also gauging interest in a part time (%9am to lpm, 3 or 5

days) Pre K for 4 and 5 year olds to start in October/November.

The child care facility is open M-F, 6:30am to 6pm.. Child care
tuition is paid bi-weekly, according to a sliding fee scale based
on a families income, for university and hospital affiliated
students and staff. Pre K will be flat monthly tuition rate.

For tours information and directions, please call 632 6930 or e
mail nwalker@notes.cc.sunysb.edu.

Submitted by: Denise Masone/Affl

23. Staller Center Special Offer For Faculty and Staff

For a limited time only we are offering half price tickets to
Stony Brook Faculty and Staff to two of Staller's upcoming fall
shows. The exciting Bayanihan Philippine National Dance Company
performing on Saturday November 3 and Hong Kong Ballet's THE LAST
EMPEROR, on Friday, November 16 are spectacular cultural events.

Come join us at one or both of these magnificent productions.
Tickets for Hong Kong Ballet are yours for only $15, and tickets



for the Philippine National Dance are yours for only $13. To
take advantage of this special offer just come to the box office
between Monday, October 15, and Saturday, October, 20. The very
special, limited offer ends at 5:30 pm, Saturday, October 20.
Bring your valid Stony Brook ID and get your tickets!

http://stallercenter.com
632-ARTS

Submitted by: Patrick Kelly/CAS

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/Announcements
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.



